
Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc. 

 (A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation)  

 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

April 28, 2019 

 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Sunday, 

April 28, 2019 at Osako, Lansdale, Pennnsylvania.  The voting members present were Jeffrey Walton, 

Margaret Nettleton, Wendy Walton, David Nettleton, Corey McFadden, and Marty Kocse; accordingly, a 

quorum was present at the meeting. The voting members absent were Roy Blumberg, Christopher 

Barone, and Graham Knight. Additionally present as the invitation of the Board was Beth McFadden. 

Jeffrey Walton called the meeting to order at 6:20 PM. Previous minutes were approved and the 

Treasurer’s report was accepted. 

Jeff announced that the newly appointed Rally Chair has resigned due to relocation out of the area.  He 

also confirmed the upcoming Street Survival programs on April 13th and June 15th.  The first one is SCCA 

sponsored and the second is a RTR event. He has suggested to SCCA that a pre-event meeting needs to 

take place for drivers and instructors. 

Next, Jeff discussed the Zone 2 meeting attended by himself and Roy Blumberg. Jeff had previously 

asked at the last meeting about the exclusion of Pete Stoudt from the Werks Reunion vendor area and 

asked again for an answer to his question.  He also spoke to PCA President Tom Gorsuch about this 

issue. 

Garrett Hughes sent word that the next Der Gasser would be out on Monday, April 28th. 

Next, Corey McFadden reported on the RTR Foundation 2019 Raffle. To date, 40 tickets have been 

purchased.  He will send out additional e-mail blasts to the membership. 

 He also announced the next membership meeting will be at Porsche of the Lehigh Valley on May 22, 

2019.  The new Macan will previewed. The June membership meeting will be a picnic at the Valley Forge 

Volunteer Company grounds.  Additionally, the next board meeting will be arranged by Marty Kosce. 

Roy Blumberg reported the current membership numbers as follows – members- 1640, associate – 918, 

for a total membership of 2558. 

Marty Kosce next reported that both Jefferson and Shenandoah DE events were profitable. Planning is 

under way for Pocono. Additionally, registration is open for all 2019 events.  Implementation of the new 

HANS has begun with loaners available for drivers. 

Yogi Fernandez was announced as the new Pit Marshal. 

Marty also thanked Dave Hathaway for coordinating with the Pennsylvania State Police and Sunny Day 

Camp for a parade run with children from the camp. 

 



Dave Nettleton announced the Autocross at Pocono is now only one day, June 22nd. He also noted the 

following Autocross dates: 

Ripken Field- April 22nd and Bader Field – May 19th. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Margaret Miners Nettleton 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


